
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/7/2013 9:40:56 AM
Subject: RE: Requested Budget Info

Hey,
 
                One question…for the Local Government Fund, they put the “annualization vs. standard practice” number up 
on the main line, and then the “annualization vs. permanent law” number in parentheses underneath.
 
                They treated Medicaid differently, though.  They just have the cigarette tax portion on the line…but don’t 
talk about the reckless/unsustainable approach to the MSA.  They’re burning two years’ worth of $70M payments, 
even though one of those won’t be recurring.  Shouldn’t that also be referenced here in some way?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Friday, June 07, 2013 8:29 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: Requested Budget Info
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